BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 4th June 2023
Fr. Sean Hanafin   Tel: (068) 47103 
SUNDAY, June 4th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· James McGlinchey, Kilcock whose 13th anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, June 11th Mass at 11.00 a.m

CEMETERY MASSES:

· Mass at St. John’s Cemetery, Ballybunion will take place next Friday June 9th at 7.00 p.m.
· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery will take place on Monday June 12th at 8.00 p.m.
· Mass at Galey Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 15th at 8.00 p.m.

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €655.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

Money collected from the candelabra amounted to €345.00.

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK:  The Diocese are organising a pilgrimage to Knock on Saturday 26th August.  Ballybunion Parish are hoping to organise a bus for the pilgrimage.  The programme runs from 2.30 to 4 p.m. Buses will depart for home straight after.  Buses will arrive at 11.30 a.m. to give people a chance to visit the important sites, go to confession, have something to eat etc.  Anyone interested contact Geraldine in the Ballybunion office Monday, Wednesday or Friday on 068 27102

[bookmark: _GoBack]THE DIOCESE OF KERRY:  invite applications from suitably qualified persons for the position of Diocesan Advisor for Primary Religious Education.  Prospective candidates should hold a degree in Education or Theology, have excellent communication skills and have proven experience of the Grow in Love programme.  The applicant will be committed to the ethos of the Catholic faith.  Please go to www.dioceseofkerry.ie for more details.  Closing date for applications is 5 pm on Friday June 16th 2023.

BALLYBUNION SEA & CLIFF RESCUE:  wish to thank, those who contributed to their recent Church gate collection last weekend in Ballydonoghue.  Your generosity and continued support is greatly appreciated.

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023:  There are three places remaining for the diocesan youth pilgrimage to World Youth Day 2023 to be held in Lisbon, Portugal.  We fly out from Dublin on July 31st and return on August 8th.  Pilgrims must be over 18 to travel.  The cost of the pilgrimage is €1,400.  Please contact Tomás Kenny on 086 3683778/email tomaskenny@dioceseofkerry.ie for more information or for an application form.

ANAM CARA KERRY:  the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding it's monthly Parent Evening for bereaved parents on Tuesday 13th June at 7:15pm in the Meadowlands Hotel, Tralee Co. Kerry. This event is free and open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent or not. 

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Today’s collection is for Family Services & Accord

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.45 -13.45. Phone (068) 47103
